PUBLIC NOTICE
“NOTICE OF LATE FILING” for HEIDELBERG CITY ELECTIONS

Filing for the Heidelberg City “elective offices” will be open on Tuesday, August 2nd, 2022. The “elective offices” that will be open for filing include the following:

FILING OPEN FOR THE FOLLOWING OFFICES:
· City Councilmember (4-year term 2023-2027)
· City Councilmember (4-year term 2023-2027)
 
Filing “Affidavits of Candidacy” for the elective offices shall be done in person at the office of the Heidelberg City Administrator by appointment with the last day of filing on Tuesday, August 16, 2022, until 5:00 pm. Other options for application submission may be available by calling the city administrator. City Hall will also be open on August 16, 2022, from 1:00 pm until 5:00 pm.

To set up an appointment call Melissa Edwards Miller at 952-297-4239.
   	
A $2.00 filing fee for “elective office” is due and payable at the time of filing.
   	
Any questions concerning filing for “elective office” can be directed to the Heidelberg City Office at 952-290-0567 or by emailing melissa_edwardsmiller@cityofheidelbergmn.com. 
   	
Melissa Edwards Miller, City Administrator




